
THE SOUTH INDIAN EDUCATION SOCIETY 

 
 

 

 

The South Indian Education Society has a rigid and inflexible policy in relation to 

acceptance of capitation fee for non-merit admissions to the several courses conducted 

through the several institutions of the Society. The Society has no intermediaries for 

the admission process.  

 

The general public and the prospective applicants and their parents are hereby 

warned to keep away from any person or organisation promising admission to any 

programme for the academic year 2024-25 for any consideration in cash or kind. We 

request the general public and all concerned to bring to our attention on our email : 

society@sies.edu.in any such representations so that appropriate criminal action may 

be initiated against such persons. The Society does not entertain any request for non-

merit based admission. If it is revealed later that any admission has been secured 

through unfair means, the admission shall be summarily cancelled.  

 

Any complaint against any employee acting in violation of the above notice may be 

brought to the attention of the Hon. Secretary in his email : kvramani@sies.edu.in 

 

 

By order of the Managing Council 

NOTICE 


